Maroochydore P&C Parent Questionnaire

The Maroochydore SS P&C would like to encourage opportunities for parent and caregivers involvement within
the school environment, and would appreciate your responses to the attached questions. Please indicate your
areas of interest next to each question and return to the front office by Wednesday February 11.

Name Phone
Email Student
Class
AREA OF INTEREST Level of Interest
(3 being very high interest - 0 being no interest)

P&C
P&C Executive - President, VP, Treasurer or Secretary 3 2 1 0
P&C General Committee 3 2 1 0
P&C Fundraising - E.g. Creating & running New Activities 3 2 1 0
Attend Monthly Meetings 3 2 1 0

Volunteer Involvement
Canteen Involvement - food preparation, serving and cash handling 3 2 1 0
Selling Raffle Tickets - cash handling, promotion of events and communication 3 2 1 0
Working Bee - planting, weeding, cleaning, garden/ground maintenance 3 2 1 0
P&C Executive — fundraising initiatives 3 2 1 0
Class Parent Helper 3 2 1 0
Working with Fundraising Activities - BBQ's, Promotions, 3 2 1 0
Prefer to Make a $50 donation in lieu of assisting 3 2 1 0

Tuckshop
What day or days would you like it to be open?

(Place a number beside the day in order of preference — 1 being first choice through to 5 for least
preferred)

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
P&C Fundraising suggestions
Please list any fundraising ideas or activities which could be carried out by the P&C.

Would you like to be emailed about P&C activities? Yes No (Please circle)
Comments:




P&C Update 2015
P&C President

To all our Parents and Care givers, welcome to Maroochydore State School. | hope everyone had a
great Christmas and New Year. | am looking forward to an exciting year with many new
developments within the school, the P&C association and with the local community. | have an open
door policy and welcome input and questions from the whole school community.

| hope to see you all throughout the year. Thank you for your time

Les Prickett

P&C AGM

The P&C AGM is coming up on the 11 MARCH 2015. Everyone is welcome to attended and or join
the MSS P&C Association. All positions will be open for nominations; however, we are looking to fill
upcoming vacancies in the areas of Treasurer and Vice President. If you would like to fill either of
these positions, training will be provided, please contact Les Prickett or Mr Maish (Principal) as soon
as possible. Working on the P&C is a rewarding activity. P&C meetings are held on every second
Wednesday of the month excluding School Holidays.

New P&C service for 2015
Bike and scooter servicing

P&C is now offering a $10 bike servicing on Monday. The service will be carried out by a Qualified
Mechanic.

Service includes Oil and adjustment of chain and brakes, tightening of all nuts and bolts, tyre
inspection and pressure check, inspection of bike, a report completed for the student and
parent/caregiver.

Tuckshop

The P&C are currently looking for a new Tuckshop Convenor for 8 hours per week. You require a
Blue Card as well as an A class drivers licence and your own vehicle. The following qualifications are
also highly desirable: Food Safety Course, CERT 4 in Business or higher and a First Aid Certificate.
Please forward all resumes including a covering letter, outlining your Business and Tuckshop
experience to the School Principal to: the.principal@maroochyss.eq.edu.au

The Tuckshop is also looking for volunteers to help with preparation of orders on Friday. If you
would like to help at the Tuckshop please see Amy, the Acting Tuckshop Convenor on Friday.



